[image: A close-up of a logo

Description automatically generated]

19th September 2024 
Upcoming Works
Dear resident,
We are writing to inform you about the upcoming delivery of next tower crane, TC4, to our construction site. Due to logistical constraints and the nature of the delivery, it is likely that these deliveries will occur outside of the standard construction hours.

Delivery Details:
Cranes: TC4 Tower Crane
Expected Delivery Date: 
TC4 23rd and 24th of September
While we strive to minimize disruption, the delivery process may involve temporary noise due to crane assembly, unloading and erection.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience as we undertake these necessary activities for the progress of the project.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Kind regards,
The Holloway Park Team

Contact details:
For any queries that you’d like to discuss, please contact us at:
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[image: Internet with solid fill] 	info@hollowaypark.co.uk
	www.hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk
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